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NOTICE OF CITY COMMISSION WORKSHOP 
 TUESDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2009 

 
CITY HALL, CONFERENCE ROOM, 8TH FLOOR 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 

 
 

The City Commission will hold a Workshop on Tuesday, December 1, 
2009, at 12:00 noon, with the Charter Revision Board to discuss the 
City Charter. 
 
The City Commission and/or City Manager may also bring up other 
matters of interest.  For further information, please contact the City 
Clerk’s Office at 954-828-5002. 
 
 
 
 
 

Jonda K. Joseph 
City Clerk 

 
 
 
If you desire auxiliary services to assist in viewing or hearing the City 
Commission meetings or reading agendas and minutes for the meetings, please 
contact the City Clerk’s Office at 954-828-5002 and arrangements will be made 
to provide these services to you. 


